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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Monday, July 10, 2017 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Monday,  
July 10, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., in the library/media center at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034. 
 
Present: Barb May (Chair); Jay Behnke, board member; Heather Cramer, Superintendent; Fred Miller, Director of 
Technology 
 

 
 
 

Old Business:   

 Update from Fred Miller—Director of Technology:  Mr. Miller updated the committee on the districts goals with 

technology planning.  He will be working on a plan for technology to outline needs and current inventory.  He 

will also be creating an inventory list of current software and the renewals and other pertinent information 

related to our needs. 

 Summer Technology Projects Update:  Mr. Miller updated the committee on the summer work being done in 

regards to technology.  He updated the committee on the computers being ordered for JHE.  He also updated 

on the Windows upgrade happening throughout the district. 

 

New Business: 

 Human Anatomy Texts:  Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the new Human Anatomy class and the texts that 

need to be ordered for the class.  They are approximately $180 each.   

 Math Texts:  Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the two math texts that will be ordered.  New texts will be 

ordered for Consumer Math and Probability and Statistics. 

 Strategic Planning and Goal Work:  Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the board development of goals and 

strategic planning.  They discussed the importance of the curriculum and technology plan in the overall 

strategic plan. 
 


